
Little Flower Catholic Elementary School  -- Memo for Friday, May 12, 2017 

School phone: 701-776-6258 - Rugby, ND  -  e-mail: lfs@gondtc.com   Principal Jorgen Knutson   Secretary: Rita Mitzel 
Pastor: Rev. Tom Graner     School Board President: Rhonda Livedalen    Business Mgr:  Robyn Mygland 

 
Mission: Little Flower Catholic Elementary School, a partnership of parents and parish, nurtures a Sacramental life rooted 
in Jesus Christ and Catholic teaching, pursues academic excellence, and promotes a life of faith, integrity and service. 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
 

 

                                                                                                                                    
 
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++  Additional Information For  You To Know  +++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

+++  The “Pillars of Hope” Committee will meet Monday, May 15th at 5:30 PM in the small 

dining/lunch room. This meeting will continue preparations for the room remodel. Anyone interested in being 
part of this committee is welcome to attend. 
 
+++  Little Flower School Year-end Family Picnic will be held on the last day of school – Friday, May 26 at 
12:00 PM.  This is for families of LFS students (including preschool and kindergarten), LFS students and staff, 
all those who support our school with their donations of time, talent, treasure, & prayers. The school will be 
serving grilled hotdogs, burgers, chips, veggies, and watermelon/dessert. This picnic is free of charge for those 
attending. Please return the bottom portion of your letter about this to the school office by Wednesday,  
May 17 (even if you cannot attend) so that we can plan accordingly. Do not count your children in the number 
attending if they are currently in grades 1-6.  
 
+++  These are the prayer intentions for the week ending May 13 that LFS students and staff offered as part of 
the “What a Difference a Day Makes” program:  5/11:  For Shea Heidlebaugh on her birthday. 
 
+++  The Young Disciples are coming to Little Flower Parish!  Parents mark your family calendar for the week 
of June 5-9.  YD Summer camp will be Monday-Friday 9am-3pm. Pre-registration will be coming home with 
your children.   Questions : Rebecca Leier  776-6388  or  stlfreled@gmail.com 
 
 

May 13 is the 100th Anniversary 
of Mary’s 1st appearance at Fatima 

 

Little Flower School and Sunday School Children to 
Receive Prayer Medals at 10:30 Mass on May 14 
Those who have completed their grade level prayers will be 
recognized with a prayer medal at the 10:30 Mass on May 
14.There will be a Pot Luck lunch and Spring Flower Planting 
after Mass. All LFS and Sunday School families are invited to 
share in this meal of fellowship and the flower planting, to 
celebrate the beauty of spring and the coming of summer. 
 

Grade 6 Students on May 14 at 10:30 Mass will be 

recognized, receive a Bible and welcomed into the 
Wednesday Junior High Religious Education program. 
 

Our Little Flower School Community will be praying 

the LIVING ROSARY outside next Thursday, May 18 at 

12:30. You are all invited. Please meet in the Mary Garden 
beside the Sisters’ garage at 12:25. 
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